
SCS FACULTY MEETING 
October 8, 2007 

499 DSL, 3:30 pm 
 
 

I. Meeting of the SCS Faculty was held on Monday, October 8, 2007, SCS  
Director Max Gunzburger presided. 
 

II. The following faculty members attended the meeting:  K. Gallivan, M.  
Navon, P. Rikvold, A. El-Azab, J. Peterson, P. Beerli, A. Barbu, B. Berg, 
H. Nymeyer, X. Wang, W. Yang, H. Zhou, G. Naylor, D. Duke, R. Van 
Engelen, T. Plewa. Also present were Jim Wilgenbusch, and W. Cheng. 

 
III. The following faculty members were absent:  Y. Hussaini, G. Erlebacher, 

S. Shanbhag, M. Ye. 
 

IV. The minutes of 2/12/07 were approved. 
 

V. Announcements and Discussion: 
 

Dr. Gunzburger reported that there will be 10 SCS classes offered 
Spring, 2008. 
 
Jim Wilgenbusch reported that SCS received an NSF grant for the 
acquisition of a stereographic projection system that will replace the one 
in RM 499. 
 
Dr. Gunzburger talked about the IGERT proposal, budget cuts, hiring 
and infrastructure. 

 
VI. There was no new business. 
 
VII.      Meeting was adjourned. 

 


